NEVADA STATE BOARD OF PHARMACY



431 W. Plumb Lane • Reno, NV 89509

(775) 850-1440 • 1-800-364-2081 • FAX (775) 850-1444

• Web Page: bop.nv.gov

MINUTES

August 15, 2017

PHARMACY PRACTICE COMMITTEE MEETING

Nevada State Board of Pharmacy Office 431 W Plumb Ln Reno, Nevada

and

Nevada State Board of Pharmacy Office 1050 E Flamingo Rd, #E217 Las Vegas, NV

Committee Members Present:

Leo Basch Lauren Berton Barry Boudreaux Joseph Dodge Jason Penrod Lorin Foster Liz MacMenamin Kerry Rinato

Committee Members Absent:

Katie Johnson

Board Staff Present:

Dave Wuest Paul Edwards Brett Kandt Shirley Hunting Yenh Long Kristopher Mangosing

1. Public Comment August 15, 2017 8:00 AM

There was no public comment.

- 2. Discussion of Emerging and Non-Traditional Pharmacy Practice Models.
- Mr. Kandt reviewed Open Meeting Law with the Committee Members.
- Mr. Edwards provided a brief background on the formation of the Committee.

Committee discussion ensued regarding technology's effect on the practice of pharmacy and on pharmacy business models. The Committee also discussed segmented prescription filling and its corresponding accountability.

The Committee requested that Board Staff contact NABP to find out if they have an MOU regarding discipline between states, and asked the Committee Members from the industry to provide examples of new technology available to pharmacies, that may involve regulatory changes before they may be used in Nevada.

3. Date and Time of Next Committee Meeting

September 8, 2017 at 8:00 AM

4. Public Comment August 15, 2017 9:00 AM

There was no public comment.